
 

Forum with Beatrice Fihn  
International iCAN Executive Director 

  
All welcome at this informal meeting with Beatrice Fihn about 
the Treaty on the Prohibition of Nuclear Weapons, the 2017 
Nobel Peace Prize, the impact the Peace Prize has had on 
iCAN's work and the treaty, and its importance for the Pacific.  
 
Beatrice will be bringing the Nobel Peace Prize with her from 
Geneva, and there will an opportunity for you to be 
photographed with it if you wish.   

On Monday, 3 December 2018 
12.30pm to 2pm, St Andrew’s 

Centre, 30 The Terrace, Wellington   
BYO lunch, tea / coffee will be provided 

 
Organised by iCAN Aotearoa New Zealand 

RSVP to icanz@xtra.co.nz or on Facebook: 

PeaceMovementAotearoa/events 

mailto:icanz@xtra.co.nz
https://www.facebook.com/events/315759325880655

